
Surplus Property List For February Board of Education Meeting (2/21/24)

General information:
The items on the following pages are proposed for surplus property. With the conversion of Barry School 
to Barry Elementary, and the purchase of new furniture the following items are considered surplus items.  
Pictures of all of the items have been sent to other schools to be claimed if needed in their buildings.  

The equipment in this document is recommended for surplus.



Location Item Description Quantity    Condition

Barry Elementary
Black restaurant style workroom 

chair 23 Average
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